
Recording  Released  of  “Best
Practices  for  Launching  a
Software Development Project”
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce that the recording
of the recent presentation by Tech Business Lawyer Kristie
Prinz on “Best Practices for Launching a Software Development
Project”  is  now  available  at  this  link:  
https://theprinzlawoffice.vhx.tv/products/best-practices-for-a

-software-development-project. 
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